
Dear parent and carer, 

Please be aware a fraud campaign is currently circulating parents and carers asking for bank 
details so they can provide refunds from schools. Do not reply to emails or text messages asking 
you for your bank details relating to school matters.

School business operations are currently under intense pressure from the most recent 
Government announcements. We are conscious that you may have paid for school trips, activities, 
meals, etc...that have now been postponed or cancelled due to COVID-19 or school closure. We 
have not forgotten your contributions. 

We are currently planning how best to manage schools business operations and will inform you 
with any actions you need to take. These will be placed on the school website so you can verify 
they are authentic. Until you receive this information do not share any bank details with 
individuals who claim to be from the school. 

 I appreciate your vigilance on this matter

Elaine Murphy
Principal


